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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had another busy week in Nursery. We started the week talking about the children moving to 

Reception in September. We looked at photographs of the Reception teachers and other members of staff 

e.g. Miss Cooper (Headteacher) and Mrs Brown (Deputy Headteacher) We looked at the Templemoor school 

uniform and we put some school uniform in the home corner for the children to try on. 

      

On Thursday the children spent the full morning in their Reception classroom with their teacher/s. They 

also had the opportunity to meet and play with new children who haven’t been to our nursery. They had a 

great time!  

 

Dentists and teeth  

On Tuesday we found out what the children already knew 

about their teeth and how to care for them. We talked 

about going to the dentist for a check-up and how to care 

for our teeth.  

 

 



 

 

Templemoor Election  

On Wednesday Templemoor held their very own election. 

In the lead up to the Election 4 parties were created and 

members of the parties visited the classes to talk about 

their parties. The 3 parties were :- The Eco Party, Calm 

Club and The Sports Party. The party with the most number of votes received some money to spend on 

resources for school linked to their party. All of the children in school visited the hall to place their vote, 

The votes were counted and the Sports Party received the most votes.  

 

Maths  

This week we revisited 2D shapes. We used the words; 

sides, corners, flat, straight etc to describe and 

identify simple 2d shapes.  We looked inside and outside nursery 

for real 2D shape examples eg a rectangular table, 

circular light etc. What shapes can your child find at home? E.g. a remote control (rectangle), a plate 

(circle), cushon (square) etc.  

Author Visit -Friday 12th July 2024 

We are very excited that Mr. Hunt, author of "Billy the Bottom Burping Pirate and Delilah Rose the Bogey 
Princess," will be visiting our school on Friday 12th July. 

We know the children are going to love listening to the books, and there will be an opportunity for your child 
to have a copy personally signed by Mr. Hunt. The recommended retail price (RRP) is £6.99 for each book, 
but it will be available to our children for just £6 for each book. You can pre-order your copy (copies). 
Letter to follow. You can also purchase a Whoopie cushion for an additional £2. 

 Please look out for the letter in your child’s book bag to order the book. 

 

Summer Fair  

Don’t forget it’s the Templemoor Summer Fair tomorrow at 1-3pm. The fair is always fun 

with lots to do. We hope to see you there.  

 

 



 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

From The Nursery Team    

Mrs Berry                            Miss Stevens                      Mrs Rowland                                   

 

 


